Bill Andrews

May 10, 2010
Greetings, Bill & Rory,

Congratulations and a standing ovation for “When Thurston came to
Town”. You have created a historic masterpiece that will live forever in
the minds, hearts and libraries of magicians the world over. Everything
about the D.V.D. is expertly done. I can only imagine the amount of
time dedicated to the research. You are very generous to have included
my piece with so many of the elite of magic. I am indeed honored and
thank you.

From the early 30’s, when I attended the “Wondershow of the Universe,
I have considered Howard Thurston to be the worlds greatest magician.
Your D.V.D substantiates that belief.

I thank you for gifting me a copy of this exciting and inspirational piece

of work. I wish you a world of success with “When Thurston Came To

Best magic wishes,

Y

Bill Andrews



